
Family Well-Being Week  

We really appreciate how hard everyone is working at home and 

in school. We also understand that it has been a hard half term 

and many families are tired and finding times difficult. Therefore, 

we have decided to make next week a special, Family Well-Being 

Week.  

We have planned activities which the whole family can access together rather 

than individual lessons. Each day teachers will post a story for your children to 

watch. Children from Nursery to Year 6 will be watching the same story so it 

does not matter which Year group you click on. These stories have been 

selected as they cover a range of well-being themes. The teachers will post 

activities to be enjoyed during the day as a family.  

 

English 

Teachers will post an activity for the children to complete. 

Again this will be the same type of activity for children from 

Year 1 to Year 6. It will be based on the story they have 

watched. Children then need to post pictures on their own 

Seesaw page. Early Year’s pupils will have something a little 

different.   

Maths 

Teachers will post links to Times Tables Rock Stars for children Year 2 to 6 to 

complete. Early Years and Year 1 teachers will post games the children access.  

 

Afternoon 

Teacher’s will post Art activities for the children to enjoy that are linked to the 

morning story. Then to finish each afternoon, the teacher’s will post a link to 

an online Yoga session.  

 



 

 

Breakfast and a Chat Zoom meetings 

We have decided that each class will still hold a short zoom meeting just to 

see each other as for some children this is the only contact they have with 

other pupils from school. You do not need to wait for the Zoom to start the 

fun.  

Year 6 – 9am – 9:30am  Year 1  - 9am – 9:30 

Year 5  - 9:30am -10am  Year 2  - 9:30am – 10am 

Year 4 – 10am – 10:30am Year 3 – 10am – 10:30am 

If you have a child in more than one class, please do not worry they could split 

the time or attend on different days.  

 

Celebration Assemblies 

We will be holding the celebration assemblies on Friday next 

week. At the assemblies we will be sharing some of the excellent 

work the children have posted during the week.  

 

 

EYFS / KS1 assembly – Friday 12th February at 11am 

Year 3 / 4 assembly - Friday 12th February at 1:15pm 

Year 5 / 6 assembly – Friday 12th February at 2pm   

 

We hope everyone enjoys next week! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs. Booth 


